
Sandra is Returning to Uganda!

Sandra will be returning in July to Uganda 
alongside a few other ladies. During the trip, 
they will be teaching women in various Ugandan 
villages. This will be the first time Sandra has 
been back in the country that captured her heart 
in a number of years. Pray as the team makes 
preparations, as well as for safe travels and a 
divine hand on the work while they are there.

Partnering with Uganda Baptist Seminary for 
new Masters Cohort Program

Thanks to your contributions,  JKD Evangelism is able to 
provide tuition for ten students to complete a Master's 
degree through Southeastern Seminary, Wake Forest. The 
program will be taught at UBS by Southeastern faculty. 
Students are coming from a variety of locales and tribes 
and countries including Uganda, Sudan, Tanzania, and 
Kenya. The program will open the students to more 
ministry possibilities and will address strict government 
restrictions that limit students without advanced ministry 
degrees from running churches that own property, etc. 
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Testimonies from UBS Students

The students at UBS have some incredible stories of redemption. Here 
are a few:

● One student was once a witch doctor alongside his brother. 
When four girls died in their village, his brother was jumped and 
killed. The demons he communed with didn’t help. But God 
doesn’t leave. He stays.

● Another student was living with a woman but not married to 
her. After his first term at UBS, he went home and married her.

● And another student said she now understands the gospel, and 
that when she shares the word, people say, “Your gospel is 
different. She said everyone else can only offer houses and 
cars, but we can offer forgiveness and life.



Family Update

Since the last newsletter, there have been several birthdays in the 
Davis family and Kyle and Wendy celebrated 18 years of wedded 
bliss. Kyle still enjoys his work in marketing and Wendy is very 
involved within their homeschool community and co-op, as a teacher 
and a board member. Wendy also works part time for a cleaning 
company and she and Finley work childcare at their church. Finley 
and Rowynn are getting ready for two new musical performances and 
all three kids are competing at the state level for Bible drill. Rowynn 
and Emerson are active in jujitsu and Finley enjoys ballet. They are 
all heavily involved in various ministries within their church.

Sandra has enjoyed teaching the women’s Bible study at her church 
and she and Gracie are very active with their widow ministry. 

●

6904 Ritter Lane
Fort Worth, TX 76137
817.233.4569

©2024 John Karl Davis Evangelism, Inc. All rights reserved.

Prayer Requests

● Safe travel for Sandra as she 
travels to Uganda for the first time 
in several years. Pray for the Holy 
Spirit to move in people’s lives. 
Pray for divine timing and impact.

● Continued prayers for Israel and 
the people there.

● Prayers for safety as violence 
against Christians in Uganda 
increases.

● Pray for UBS as they expand the 
masters cohort program.

● Pray for safety for the families of 
seminary students while they are 
away learning to minister at UBS.

A Note from John Karl

Here is a goal to work toward and pray about!

● To hate what God hates and love what God loves!
 

● To hate what put Jesus on the cross, and love what brought Him up from the 
grave
 

● To hate what lifts us above His authority, and love what puts us under His 
blessing

Thank you for your support, and for continuing to keep the main thing the main 
thing.


